
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
20 March 2020 
 
Dear Parents 
 
I am writing as a courtesy to all Year 11 and 13 parents.  This afternoon, the Government released 
further information on its response to the cancellation of exams.  As you will appreciate, today I am 
focused on making preparations for closure; I shall then turn my attention to the Secretary’s 
announcement and write more fully next week.  I ask that parents do not begin to contact the School 
to immediately seek clarification as to what the School’s response will be. 
 
I thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
S M Wilkinson 
Headmaster 
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